Parnjit Singh

From: Stanley Burnton <[ >
Sent: 05 February 2022 16:30

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Murphy's Yard Development

Dear Planning Dept

We have been alerted to the planning application for this site by teh Heath and Hampstead
Society. We have read, and entirely agree with, the Society's cogent, indeed unanswerable,
objections to this damaging over-development. We are writing to echo those objections and to
record our strong objections to the proposed development.

Kind regards

Sir Stanley and Lady Burnton

9 Kidderpore Avenue NW3 7SX



